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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 
This is to inform the general public that the Orange County Water District (OCWD) proposes to 
adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the following project: 
 
Project Title: Orange County Water District Recycled Water Conveyance 

Improvement Project    
 
Project Description: The proposed Project involves (1) the installation of a pipeline turnout 

and associated de-chlorination facility that would connect an existing 
pipeline that conveys purified water treated at the OCWD Ground 
Water Replenishment System (GWRS) to Burris Basin in the City of 
Anaheim, and (2) the modification of the existing operational protocol 
for releases of GWRS water into the Carbon Creek Diversion Channel. 
The Project is intended to provide a connection to the GWRS pipeline 
to allow flows from the pipeline to be diverted to Burris Basin where 
the treated GWRS water would blend with water diverted from the 
SAR through OCWD’s upstream facilities. 

 
Project Location: The GWRS Pipeline Turnout would be located in the southeastern 

portion of Burris Basin near the Santa Ana River. The physical 
improvements would be located approximately 700 feet north of the 
centerline of Ball Road and 2,000 feet east of the SR-57 freeway in the 
City of Anaheim.  The Project site is located on USGS San Bernardino 
Meridian Quadrangle Map, Township 4 South, Range 9 West and 
Section 4.   

  
Public Review Period:  January 20, 2022 to February 21, 2022 

 
 

The Mitigated Negative Declaration and Initial Study as well as all referenced documents will be 
available for public review at the Orange County Water District located at 18700 Ward Street, 
Fountain Valley, California and online at https://www.ocwd.com/working-with-us/public-notices/.  
 
Please submit comments on the Mitigated Negative Declaration on or before February 21, 2022 
to:   

https://www.ocwd.com/working-with-us/public-notices/


Orange County Water District 
18700 Ward Street 

Fountain Valley, CA 92708 
(714) 378-3200 

 
 
Shawn Nevill, Principal Planner 
Orange County Water District 
18700 Ward Street 
Fountain Valley, CA 92708   
 
If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Shawn Nevill at 
(714) 469-5740. 
 


